
 
Attention Parents/Guardians of Current 5th Grade Students! 

 

Now is the time to register your 5th grader for Parkview 
classes for the 2025-2026 school year. 

Please check your email for an email from Lisa Cook 
(lcook@ashwaubenonk12.org) dated February 18th, 2025 for 
directions on how to register or check our Parkview website 

under “Parkview Course Information”. 

Registration for these classes closes on Monday, February 
24th so please be sure complete your student’s registration by 

then. 

Thank you! 
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